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April 14, 1980

,

7. Mr. Grimes
Director of Emergency Prep. Task Force 'J\ J"4

.

"

Nuclear Reg. Commission '

"
Washington D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Grimes,
I am writing this letter in regard to a conversation we

had en the telephone Tuesday, April 8, concerning the NRC
proposal on evacuations. During that phone call we both
came to agreement that to keep the information accurate,
I should voice my questions in the form of a letter. Below
is a list of questions I hope you will answer:

A. What is the status of the NRC proposal about
evacuation plans for local governments within
ten miles of a nuclear power plant?

B. If a local government chooses not to cooperate with
the utility or the NRC because the local government
feels that the nuclear facility poses an unacceptable i

risk to the community it represents, would this '

stop the ph nt from getting its license to operate?

C. If so, was the NRC sware of this when the proposal
was written and will the NRC go along with this means

,
of intervention?

D. Does the NRC consider this a viable and legal means
for a local government to empower itsel.? to a position
of self-determination on this issue?

Thank you very much for your time and effort.

Sincerely j / /
,

' A /

Scott H'ouchin [N
'

/

P.O. Box 12>

LaGrange, KY. 40021

! Copies of this letter have been sent to: Ky. State Sen. John Berr,

! Attorney Gen. of KY.
; Oldham Co. Judge Wendell
y Moore
!
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